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NOTICE OF ERRATUM

Sugar Regulatory Administration
March 19, 2025

To: All Interested Bidders/Suppliers

Re: Rectification of details in PhilGeps Award Notice Abstract

Procurement 1: Laboratory Supplies

Project Tile: Filter Paper

Reference Number: 11748595

Incorrect Details in Line Item: Catering Services

Correct Details in Line Item: Laboratory Supplies and Equipment

We hereby issue this Notice of Erratum to correct inaccuracies in the aforementioned documents.
This notice serves to rectify the details of PhilGeps Award Notice Abstract as abovementioned.

With this matter, we have to post the erratum at the website of the Procuring Entity and its
conspicuous place following the guidelines under section 3, APPENDIX 33 of the Revised IRR of
RA 9184:

“All PEs are reminded of the following transparency and accountability requirements
under the Republic Act (RA) No. 9184 and its 2016 revised Implementing Rules and
Regulations (IRR), the General Appropriations Act (GAA), Resolutions issued by the
Government Procurement Policy Board (GPPB) and other relevant laws, rules and
regulations.”

Disclaimer: This Notice of Erratum supersedes all previous publications regarding these
procurements.

For the proper guidance of all interested parties.

Prepared by: Noted by:

NATASHA KIM{§:. PESQUERA
RBAL Secretariat Head
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